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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are
investigating after a man reported being shot late Thursday in the McClellanville area.

Deputies initially responded before 11 p.m. to Roper St. Francis Mount Pleasant Hospital, where
the victim had been dropped off by another person. The man told deputies that someone had
shot him in the leg as he walked near River Road and Highway 17. The wound was not
life-threatening.

There was no detailed suspect description, and no arrests have been made.

Anyone with information can contact the Sheriff’s Office at 843-743-7200.
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